
 

Spalding County Board of Tax Assessors  

Minutes – Special Called Session May 9, 2018 

119 East Solomon Street 

Griffin, Georgia  30223 

 

 

 

A. CALL TO ORDER 

 The Spalding County Board of Tax Assessors Special Called Meeting was held on   

 Tuesday, May 9, 2018 at 9:30 A.M. in the Courthouse Annex in Room 108.  The    

 meeting was called to order at 9:30 A.M. by Chairman Johnie McDaniel with Vice Chairman   

 Dick Morrow and Assessor Brad Wideman present.   

 

 Others present were Chief Appraiser  Don Long, Assistant Chief Appraiser Jerry Johnson, Personal 

 Property Appraiser Robby Williams and Board Secretary Betty Browning. 

 

B. CITIZEN COMMENTS - None 

 

C. MINUTES 

  

 1. Consider the approval of the minutes from the Regular Scheduled May 1, 2018 meeting. 

   

  Vice-Chairman Morrow moved to approve the May 1, 2018 minutes as read, seconded by  

  member Mr. Wideman and the motion carried unanimously 3-0. 

 

D. OLD BUSINESS - None 

 

E. NEW BUSINESS 

  

 1).   Chief Appraiser Don Long presented to the board a copy of the Consolidation Values for the  

  2018 Digest.  Mr. Long compared the 2017 Digest with the 2018 Consolidation Values for 2018  

  and without Motor vehicle values, industrial and heavy equipment the 2018 Digest shows a three 

  (3%) increase from 2017. 

 

  Vice Chairman Morrow moved to approve the Consolidation Values for the 2018 Digest as  

  presented, seconded by Chairman McDaniel and the motion unanimously carried 3-0. 

 

 2). Robby Williams stated to the board that Marukan Vinegar was late filing their 2018 Freeport  

  Application.  Mr. Williams asked the board to accept the 2018 Freeport Application at 58.3%  

  because of when it was filed. 

 

  Vice Chairman Morrow moved to accept the Marukan Vinegar 2018 Freeport Application at  

  58.3%, seconded by Mr. Wideman and the motion carried unanimously 3-0. 

   

  

F. CHIEF APPRAISER REPORT 

   

 



  

G. ASSESSORS COMMENTS 

 

 

I. ADJOURNMENT 

 There was no further business.  Vice Chairman Morrow moved to adjourn the meeting at  9:46 A.M.

 seconded by Chairman McDaniel and the motion carried unanimously 3-0.  

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted 

Betty Browning 

Board Secretary 

May 9, 2018 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


